
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an important health 

update regarding your child, [Student's Name]. 

On [Date], our school health team conducted routine health screenings and noted that 

[Description of Health Concern]. We recommend that you take the following steps: 

• Consult with your healthcare provider. 

• Ensure that your child is following any prescribed treatment or guidelines. 

• Keep us updated on their health status. 

We understand that health concerns can be stressful, and we are here to support you and your 

child during this time. If you have any questions or need additional resources, please do not 

hesitate to reach out to us. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


